Dear Parents,

My name is Megan Stoermer, and I will be your child's AU1 teacher this year! My fiancé and I recently moved from Gettysburg, Pennsylvania, where I taught elementary students with intellectual disabilities. I love helping my students to be their best selves, and can't wait to begin working with your child! Ms. Richardson and Ms. Harris will be joining us again as my teaching assistants.

I will be using a binder system to communicate with you daily about your child's instruction, schedule, behaviors, and events. I will provide the binder, but please send in a **folder** that can be added to it. Additional items include:

- Large Crayola Crayons
- Ticonderoga Beginner Pencils
- Full Change of Clothes
- Baby Wipes
- Disinfecting Wipes
- Small Snack (sent daily)
- Optional: Water bottle to stay at school

I will always be available to discuss your child over the phone or through email. If you have any questions prior to school beginning, please contact the office as I don't have a district email account yet. Thanks so much, I am looking forward to a wonderful school year!